Cub Manufacturing News 9/9/16

We apologize for being out of touch for a few weeks! We now have first-hand
experience of the frustration when equipment is down on the shop floor! Our
PlasmaCam is still down, so we have been a little less hands-on in the shop the past
few weeks. However, that has given us time to focus in some other important areas.

New Equipment:

We have recently purchased a universal bender. This piece of equipment will help us
bend any type of tubing to a specific degree. This is a great addition to the shop floor
and enables us bend tubing in order to make all different kinds of tables, as well as,
some wall mounted designs.

On other equipment items, Mr. Lamb has been teaching us to program the PlasmaCam
system which we can use to create designs for new products. We are learning how
important internal maintenance and upkeep is and Mr. Lamb has shown us how
replace wire and parts in the Mig Welders.

Welding Practice:

Everyone is properly suited with their PPE, all have a solid foundation of basic welding
techniques, and have taken this opportunity during the production down time to
practice with all types of welding - Mig, Stick, and Tig.

OSHA Training and Safety:

During our safety training, Mr. Lamb stresses the necessary measures for personal
safety and awareness around all shop machinery. He trains students on how to react to
situations which may occur in the workshop such as fires, live wires, slip and falls, etc.
As a way for Mr. Lamb to assess that each and every member is properly trained, he
designed his own test to give to us. We are happy to report everyone passed!

As we grow into our business, our goal is to seek improvement in our processes to
create value and efficiencies internally and externally. Our desire is to keep you up to
speed on the many exciting things we are doing in Cub Manufacturing. As we enter
year two, we would like to experiment with a newsletter every two weeks. We feel as
though this will give our team an opportunity to move into a marketing and
communication model where we can begin to focus on production and noteworthy



milestones versus the quick update format from last year. Beginning in October, we
will send you less frequent, more in-depth updates!

Meet the Team!
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Have a great weekend!




